I, Jonathan Lewin, participated in the International Association of Chiefs of Police (“IACP”) (of which I am a board of officers member) and reimbursed by them my reasonable travel costs (air & ground transportation, training, registration, food and lodging -- as usual, no golf) to participate in and present at IACP’s “2018 IACP Technology Conference” (“Conference”) in Providence RI, including travel dates, on May 20-May 25, 2018.

Jonathan H. Lewin
Chief
Chicago Police Department
Bureau of Technical Services
